
   KINGSWOOD RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION (KRA) 

                      ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

                      www.kingswoodvillage.org 
 
            NOTICE is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the Association will be held in                           
            the Village Hall, Waterhouse Lane,  Kingswood, on Tuesday 27th March 2018,        
                                           commencing at 8.00 p.m. 
 
All Kingswood residents are invited to attend and join in the discussions, but please note we ask that only members of 
the Association vote on formal Association business. Any member wishing to propose a resolution at the AGM and any 
nominations for Officers, or Committee members, must give not less than 7 days’ written notice thereof to the Hon. 
Secretary, address detailed below. Subscriptions may be paid to the Hon. Membership Secretary prior to or after the 
meeting.  All members of the current Committee offer themselves for re-election.  
 
AGENDA 
 
1.    Approval of the Minutes of last AGM 
2.    Annual Report by the Chairman  
3.    Hon. Treasurer’s Report 
4.    Election of Hon. Auditor 
5.    Election of Honorary Officers and Committee for 2018-2019 
6.    Guest Speakers: 
           Ian Muir - Head of Recycling, Reigate and Banstead Council. To explain how Recycling can reduce Council Tax. 
           Phil Hutchinson - Strategy Director, Southern Rail. To explain new infrastructure and improved timetables. 
           David Munro - Surrey Police and Crime Commissioner:- To explain how the Police and Community can combat crime together. 
7.    Open discussion and questions on matters of local interest, and advice from our County and Borough Councillors     
8.    Any other business 
 

HONORARY OFFICERS 
 
 Chair:                                                      Des Camblin 833823 Membership Secretary:                                          Dave Saunders 350718 
 Vice-Chair:                                                        Vacancy  Chair of Planning Sub-Committee:                             John Lang 832105 
 Treasurer:                                           Adrienne Light   832133 Chair of Roads & Transport Sub-Committee:    Mike Gibson 351682 
 Secretary:                                                  David Floyd 
       david_floyd@btinternet.com    07776 437436                                                             
 

   

                                                                                                            
CURRENT COMMITTEE MEMBERS  
 
Tom Corrigan 

 
Stephen Gale-Batten 

 
Guy Kingsbury 

 
Keith Denyer 

Amanda Smith Barry Miles Alistair Sinclair Matt Tidman 
Terry Wardle David Moroney Valerie Evans Janine Connick 
Richard Lewis Chantal Cox Caroline Neame Suzanne Palmer 
    

 
ROAD REPRESENTATIVES 
  
Alcocks Lane Tom Corrigan 373253 Heather Close & Glen Close Matt Tidman 07754067124 
Birch Grove Amanda Smith 833041 Hamilton Place Janine Connick 830006 

Beech Drive Terry Wardle 833059 Hill Lane & Waterhouse Lane (W) Mike Gibson 351682 

The Chase Stephen Gale-Batten 831282 Kingswood Warren Park Vacant  

Copleigh Drive Dave Saunders 350718 Lilley Drive & Gledhow Wood Richard Lewis 832984 

Doric Drive Barry Miles 358189 St. Monica’s Road Chantal Cox 07957 810771 

Eyhurst Close David Moroney 833834 Sandy Lane            Des Camblin 833823 

Furze Hill Guy Kingsbury 373335 The Warren & Woodland Way Adrienne Light 832133 

The Glade Alistair Sinclair 832762 Warren Drive John Lang 832105 

Warren Lodge Drive Gary Whitney 830512 Waterhouse Lane (E) Caroline Neame 832877 

Eyhurst Park Peter Clark 847778 Forest Drive Suzanne Palmer 833533 

Copt Hill Lane (W) Norma McDowall 379595 Copt Hill Lane (E) David Floyd 07776 437436 

  

The appropriate road representative also represents the roads that branch off the above “primary” roads. 
 

Volunteers are urgently needed to fill vacancies shown above. Please contact the Secretary so that they can be proposed at the meeting.          

 


